
March 28, 2023 

A Public Hearing was held on March 28, 2023 at 8:30 a.m. at the Crystal Falls Township Hall.  The 

purpose of the meeting was to obtain public input for the 2023 Michigan Natural Resources Trust Fund 

Development Grant Application for the extension of the existing Non-Motorized Heritage Trail.  All 

board members present.  There was 1 public attendee present.  No public comment was offered.  

Motion by Seppala, supported by Ketola to adjourn the Public Hearing.  Roll call taken.  All ayes.  Motion 

carried.  The Public Hearing adjourned at 8:32 a.m. 
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